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15th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,
Theatre Trip to the Dukes Playhouse Wednesday 11th December 2019
We have been going to the theatre for a Christmas production now for many years and this year we are taking all of our pupils to the Dukes Theatre on Wednesday 11th December to see their performance of ‘Cinderella’. Our pupils always have an absolutely brilliant time and come back full of chatter about what they have seen and experienced.

The performance takes place in the morning so the children and staff will depart by coach at 9:15 am and return to school for a late lunch at around 1.00pm. School lunch that day will be a buffet lunch so if your child would like a school lunch, please indicate so on the slip below.

Please ensure your child has a suitable coat and sensible shoes for the weather on the day for travelling to and from the theatre.

The cost of tickets is £10 for your first or only child in school, and £7 for each sibling in school. The PTA are paying the whole cost of the coach booking as well as giving us £3 towards the cost of siblings’ tickets. 
Please complete and return the slip below, with cash or a cheque made payable to Archbishop Hutton’s School Fund, no later than Friday 29th November 2019.

Yours faithfully,

Miss S Watson

Headteacher


Whole School Theatre Trip on 11th December 2019 ‘Cinderella’
Name of child/children __________________________________________ Class __________
I enclose cash/cheque for ___________________ in payment for the theatre trip to see ‘Cinderella’.

My child would like a school buffet lunch              and I enclose £2.40


My child usually has a school lunch this day (Wednesday week 2) which is already paid for

Signed ____________________________________________________________ Parent/Carer
Miss S. Watson (Headteacher)
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